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Background

• State Law authorizes local governments to participate in cooperative purchasing via Inter-

local agreements

• Burleson has traditionally used Inter-local Purchasing Agreement with Fort Worth in order to 

access more cost-effective fuel contracts based on Fort Worth’s significantly larger volume

• Burleson City Council approved our most recent fuel contract December 11, 2023 for a term 

ending December 31, 2024 

• City of Fort Worth’s procurement of a new multi-year contract is underway and anticipated to 

be awarded within the next six months; in the meantime they awarded a six-month extension 

to the expiring contract vendor, Mansfield Oil Company of Gainesville
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Action Requested

Staff proposes a six-month Cooperative Purchasing Agreement with Mansfield 
Oil Company of Gainesville through an Inter-local Purchasing Agreement with 
City of Fort Worth for motor fuel in the amount of $350,000.00

◦ This contract would continue providing fuel needed to operate the city fleet 
including vehicles and equipment for police, fire, parks, public works, 
inspections, and others 

◦ This contract would be funded by the existing FY25 budget for fuel with 
contract expenses only for the fuel ordered and delivered 

◦ Staff anticipates coming back to council once the longer-term City of Fort 
Worth contract is awarded for consideration of a corresponding fuel contract 
for Burleson
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Recommendation
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Staff recommends approval of a Cooperative Purchasing 

Agreement with Mansfield Oil Company of Gainesville 

through an Inter-local Purchasing Agreement with City of 

Fort Worth for motor fuel in the amount of $350,000.00
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Questions / Discussion
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Errick Thompson
Director of Public Works
ethompson@burlesontx.com
817-426-9610
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